
Target in South Tahoe?
An email from South Lake Tahoe City Manager Dave Jinkens on
Oct. 18 to Lake Tahoe News: “I have had contact with Target
representatives  over  the  last  2Â½  years  regarding  their
possible interest in coming to South Lake Tahoe. Recently, I
was told that Target would be interested in locating in South
Lake Tahoe if the community wanted them to be here and there
was a site or sites large enough to accommodate a new store. I
have forwarded some information to them regarding location
options that are preliminary, and I am waiting to hear back
from them. I believe that Target is a great potential retail
opportunity for the community that we will pursue over the
next few months.”

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/10/target-in-south-tahoe/

